
Fee Exemption Request 
0083-EX-PL-2010 
Explanation 
 
The Fee Exemption request attached hereto also applies to 
to this filing under 0083-EX-PL-2010. 
 
The OSU-UML remains a wholly owned subsidiary of  
Oklahoma State University, a nonprofit educational entity. 
 
Also, the OSU-UML is itself a nonprofit entity. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
Wayne Walker 


